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Information Letter no. 05-2015 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
with regard to the 2015 European Cadet and Junior Championships in Maribor 
we want to remind you about two items and ask for your prompt cooperation: 

• Inscription for Maribor should be made by 9th February 2015 
• In a view that many young fencers do not have their photo in the 

EFC/CEE database they are obliged to send their photo for the 
accreditation cards a.s.a.p. to the following email address hereafter and 
must observe that the size of the files with pictures should be ca. 480x640 
in jpeg format: 

• Mr. Daniel Berke (provider of accreditation system in Maribor)  
 
                               dberke711@gmail.com  

 
We also remind you once more that inscriptions for cadets have to be made on 
our EFC/CEE website, those for juniors  on the FIE website. Please observe this 
request to avoid problems. 
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 194 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
Tel. +49 8142 597077, FAX 597079 

Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com 
www.eurofencing.info 


